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NOTICE TO THE PARENTS/MONDAY, APRIL 22, 2024 
 

Dear parents, 
 

Greetings and wishes from Don Bosco School, Berhampore! 
 

The School Education Department of the Government of West Bengal has given an advisory to the 

Educational Institutions to close the schools due to extreme hot weather conditions currently prevalent in 

our state of West Bengal. Our school after having given sufficient thought and studied the issue from all 

perspectives has decided to follow the advisory of the government. 

 

 Our summer vacation has been scheduled from May 18
th

, 2024, to June 17
th

, 2024. In the light of the above 

plan the school shall be closed for one week at a time from April 23, 2024. After a week we might begin 

the Online Classes if the weather conditions do not improve. You will be informed regarding this well ahead 

of time in the school website.  Parents are requested to check the website of the school to verify and ascertain 

the opening of the school. Should the weather conditions become favourable for normal classes we shall not 

desist in any way to open the school and welcome the students back to their school. 

 

 Basing on the above the school shall be closed in phases of one week at a time till the beginning of the 

summer vacation. We have taken this decision considering the fact that last couple of weeks of May and 1
st
 

week of June are normally very hot and unbearable.  

 

Considering all the facts the school will reopen on June 10
th

, 2024, as we are already having sufficient 

summer break. We have lost a lot of our instruction hours due to the anticipated summer vacation and we 

need to make up the loss in whatever way possible. 

 

Please cooperate with the school to make your children’s educational experience effective and pleasant. The 

Meteorological Department has predicted a Normal Monsoon this year, hence the days following the arrival 

of monsoon shall not be uncomfortable. We are hopeful that the scenario will change for the better and our 

children will once again have the joy of learning in school, in the company of their friends and teachers.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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